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The Territory Battery is a stand-alone battery facility with up to 300 MW / 600 MWh energy 
storage capacity. It is being proposed by Neoen at a site adjacent to the existing Stockdill 
Substation, near Belconnen, ACT. The project recently obtained conditional approval from the 
government planning and land authority and is in advanced stages of development.   

  

Development Approval 

In 2024, Territory Battery received no action 
on its Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) 
from the Acting Minister for Planning. 
Following this, we submitted a development 
application for this renewable energy project 
to ACT Government’s Environment, Planning 
and Sustainable Development (EPSD) team 
in October 2024.  

This application was made in accordance 
with the state government’s requirements 
and included several layout plans, the EIS, 
management plans and survey certificates. 
You are welcome to view these plans here.  
 
The EPSD team, pursuant to Section 162 of 
the Planning and Development Act 2007, 
has approved the development of Territory 
Battery. This is subject to a range of 
conditions which is available publicly for 
anyone in the community to review using the 
link shared above. 

Neoen will continue to work and develop the 
project and ensure that all pre-construction 
conditions of our application are met before 
we progress to the next stage.   

   

https://www.planning.act.gov.au/applications-and-assessments/development-applications/browse-das/development-application-details?da-number=202342503&amendment-version=
https://territorybattery.com.au/


For those interested in learning more or 
speaking to the Neoen team, please kindly 
reach out using the contact information 
provided below. 

  

 

For more information, please contact: 
Emily Walker  
contact@territorybattery.com.au 
1 800 966 103 
www.territorybattery.com.au 
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